
 
 
 
 
 
 

The San Joaquin Valley Chapter of The Wildlife Society (TWS) offers up to 5 travel 

grants to cover registration, travel, and lodging costs for Annual TWS Western Section 

Conferences for Chapter members! These annual meetings are a fantastic opportunity 

to attend, with many networking and educational opportunities. If you are interested in 

applying, please submit the following qualifications to Lori Bono 

at lori.bono@wildlife.ca.gov (Due date depends on year and timing of meeting): 

 

1. Be a current San Joaquin Valley Chapter member (only 5 bucks to join); 

2. Submit proof you are a current student or have graduated within the last three 

years (ex. school transcripts); 

3. Submit a brief summary of yourself; 

4. Apply by announced deadline (to be determined); and 

5. Keep all receipts for reimbursement (i.e. registration, lodging, and gas). 
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